

Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez St., Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph
Website: www.scouts.org.ph

Tels. (632) 528 0555 * 527 8317 to 20 * Telefax: (632) 528 0577

OCT 2 5 2016

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM No. 59 , Series of 2016

TO

Rodolfo C. Pangilinan

Regional Scout Director

Council Scout Executives, Officers-In-Charge

Southern Tagalog Region and Bicol Region

SUBJECT

Resetting of Seminar-Workshop on Government Operations

(SWGO) for Southern Tagalog Region and Bicol Region

- Upon the recommendation of the Regional Scout Director for Southern Tagalog Region and Bicol Region, the Seminar-workshop on Government Operations for Southern Tagalog Region and Bicol Region scheduled on 14-18 November 2016 at PSC-APR Mt. Makiling, Los Baños, Laguna per National Office Memorandum no. 56 series of 2016 is hereby reset to 30 January 2016 to 03 February 2016 with the same venue.
- In this regard, the deadline of submission for application to attend the SWGO shall be extended up to 05 December 2016. For seminar-workshop souvenir, please include your preferred size for Polo shirt.

3. For your information, guidance and compliance.

Acting Secretary-General

AD_ABDR/feb